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Hello Everyone, 

 

 

We hope you have had a wonderful summer and we are so excited for you to 

start nursery! Here is a reminder of your start dates: 

 

If you have a 30hour place we will see you on Tuesday 8th of September at 

8.45 at the Wenlock road gates. You will be collected at hometime at the 

same gates as 3.15. We know that this is a big transition and have lots of 

adults to support you with this for your first week. We will ring your adult at 

some point during your first morning to tell them how you have settled. We 

will have lots of lovely things for you to do. If we find that any of you are 

finding it difficult to settle in Nursery we will work with your individual 

family to ensure a plan to support you in getting used to your new nursery! 

 

 

If you are a morning session we will see you on Monday 14th of September 

at 8.45 at the Wenlock Road gates. You will also be collected from here at 

home time at 11.45.  

 

If you are an afternoon session we will see you on Monday 14th of 

September at 12.30 at the Wenlock road gates. You will also be collected 

from here at home time at 3.15.  

 

We will have lots of lovely things for you to explore! We know starting 

nursery for the first time is a big step and we have lots of adults to support 

you with this. We will ring your grown up to tell them how you have settled 

and if you find the whole session difficult we can work with your individual 

family to support your transition.  

 

We can’t wait to see you! 

The Nursery Team 

  

 
 

L O R D  B L Y T O N  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  


